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This initiative is very unwarranted. I have been a trapper for 15 years and have 

enjoyed this heritage for many seasons now. The harvesting and selling of fur has 

been an important part of this country’s history and growth. Taking the use and sale 

of fur and fur products in Oregon would be like taking a piece of history and throwing 

it out the window. We have faith that the Game and Fish authorities will continue to 

practice good wild fur management as us trappers and sportsman do. By taking the 

use and sale of fur it hurts so many outdoors people. Please say NO to this bill.  


